
Mr. A. Tarpinian 
8875 Hawthorne Ave ue 
Surfside, Florida 3154 

Dear Mr. Tarpinian : 

January 16, 1976 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of $25.00 
(twenty-five dolla s) which you were kind enough to give to the 
Diocese. Our receipt No.22772 is enclosed herewith. 

We would like to take this opportunity to send you our book­
store list. 

Enclosures 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Kambouri n 
Executive Director 


